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Jeff Watson

From: Dwight Bates <bateslee777@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2016 6:06 PM
To: Jeff Watson; Dwight Bates
Subject: Comments on Proposed Solar Panel Farm
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Flag Status: Flagged

I am a licensed Mechanical Engineer with the State of Washington and want to publically comment on this 
waste of taxpayer money. We have the only 29 percent efficient wind farms that 80 percent of Kittitas County 
voted against that our poorly informed Governor approved it against our votes. To build a low 20 percent 
efficient solar panel farm near Ellensburg is another waste of taxpayer money. If needed, I intend to speak out at 
hearings against this waste of money like I did about 20 times against the wasteful wind farms. Also the 
environmental impact is huge like the terribly ugly wind farms near Ellensburg. 
 
Dwight Lee Bates 
P O Box 1666 
Ellensburg Washington 98926 
bateslee777@gmail.com 
509 925 5055 


